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The purpose of this newsletter is to provide news of RNDM  involvement in 

actions and activities related to our ministry of Caring for Our Common Home. 

 
 

 

Good news story from  Vietnam 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Put on your backpack and go! 

The Carlo Acutis Gospel Sharing Group from the Quang Lam Parish, led by Sr Maria Minh Nhat, bicycled to the parish cemetery 

to pick up the rubbish which had collected there. After a short prayer asking God’s  blessings on the faithful departed and 

those affected by natural calamities, the young ones picked up the rubbish and cleaned the cemetery area. They followed this 

by attending the Sunday evening Mass and reminded each other about the importance of caring for our common home.    

Thank you to all of them for their commitment!   
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